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Hi Guys,

I would like to voice my opposition to this bill.
This is a huge offence to personal privacy. I am confident these new laws will be abused by those
with the ability to use them.
This is terrible policy, and I fully reject this proposal.

Best Regards,

Alister Buckingham | Award Winning AIPP Accredited Photographer |
www.alisterbuckingham.com.au






